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TOWN OF JAMESTOWN                             
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

for 
TOWN, WATER AND SEWER MATTERS 

 
Monday, March 19, 2007  

    
A regular meeting of the Jamestown Town Council sitting as the Board of Water and Sewer 
Commissioners was called to order at the Jamestown Philomenian Library, Conference Room, 26  
North Road at 6:00 PM by Vice-President Julio DiGiando. 
 
The following member was present: 

Michael F. Schnack 
 

Also present were:  
Bruce Keiser, Town Administrator 

Steven J. Goslee, Public Works Director 
Denise Jennings, Water and Sewer Clerk 

Absent were: 
David Long, President 

William Kelly, Commissioner 
Barbara A. Szepatowski, Commissioner 

 
Administrator Keiser reported that Commissioner Kelly was out of town and would not present this 
evening.  Administrator Keiser further reported that he had spoken to Commissioners Long and 
Szepatowski and that they would not be able to attend this evenings meeting.  The Administrator 
stated that the adoption of the Water and Sewer Bills and Payroll can be addressed at the next 
regular Town Council meeting on 03/26/07. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
Due to lack of quorum the meeting adjourned at 6:02 PM.   
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
Denise Jennings 
Water and Sewer Clerk 
 
xc: Commission Members (5) 

Town Administrator 
Town Solicitor 
Public Works Director  
Town Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 


